Santoro, Nancy

From: Richard Auerbach [richardauerbach@charter.net}
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2013 3:26 PM
To: Santoro, Nancy

Hi. ‘

Dr. Steven Rogers from Connecticut children's medical center approached me to discuss the possibility of a |
playground funded by Aeina. He originally proposed $160,000-$200,000. However this money was not guaranteed.

His offer to sponsor the building of the playground was premature. | forwarded his proposal to the town. This has not
come to fruition. Please remove this proposal from your database. Having had patients who died during this tragedy, ;
| am sincerely sorry for the prematurity of this proposal. Thank you.

Rick

Richard Auerbach, MD
richardauerbach@charter.net

www.auerbachpediatrics.com
www.auerkids.com
mail@auerkids.com




